
Letter to Superintendent Johns and District 225 Board 
following the May 28 Meeting 

 
From: Lpe4 <lpe4@yahoo.com> 
To: Charles Johns <cjohns@glenbrook225.org> 
Cc: boardofeducation@glenbrook225.org 
<boardofeducation@glenbrook225.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 at 11:21:44 PM CDT 
Subject: Thank you 
 
Dear Dr. Johns, 
 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to speak at 
tonight's meeting.  I commend you, vice chairman 
Glowacki and the board for maintaining your composure 
and decorum under extreme fire.  You were respectable, 
listened and demonstrated interest in the remarks of your 
constituents.  I apologize for those who were disrespectful 
or wasted your and my time by not addressing the issue.  
While I may not agree with some of your policies, I admire 
your honorable and decent demeanor.  I look forward to 
hearing the results of your investigations into this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Paul 
Paul Eisenstadt, PE PMP 
224-456-3291 


